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Reimbursement of Delivery Codes including Antepartum Care

Reimbursement of delivery codes including antepartum care is intended for providers only when
billing third party coverage.  Providers are reminded that they may not bill for services that they
did not provide.  This includes postpartum care prior to providing that service.

Legacy Medicaid policy related to the billing of prenatal care has not changed.  Please see the
Professional Services provider manual on the Medicaid website, www.lamedicaid.com.  Claims
submitted for reimbursement of delivery codes including antepartum care for recipients not
involving third party coverage are subject to Program Integrity review and recoupment.


